



Dear parents and guardians:

For the next four weeks, your child's classroom will be participating in the Anaheim Ducks Reading is the Goal Program presented by Concordia University Irvine.

This reading challenge aims to promote literacy and increase your student's reading comprehension outside the classroom.

Each student has received a Reading Log to record the number of minutes read over the next four weeks. After each daily recording, please initial next to the number of minutes your child read for verification.

At the end of the four-week reading challenge, your child's teacher will collect the Reading Log and report totals to the Anaheim Ducks. Your student will earn prizes based on the number of minutes they and their classmates have read. Prizes include Ducks stickers, pens, hats, foam pucks and more!

For our program to be successful, we need the support of not only the teacher and students, but also parents and guardians like you.

By encouraging your child to read outside of the classroom, you are shaping reading habits that will last far beyond the academic school year.

With your child's participation, you can enter for a chance to win an Anaheim Ducks team-signed item!

Simply scan the QR code in your child's Reading Log and complete the entry form. (This program is limited to one entry per participating student.) The winner will be selected and announced in April 2026.

Sincerely, the Anaheim Ducks S.C.O.R.E. team